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[The following is an Excerpt / Aside from Malone's broader subject, sent per the above.   -FNC]
….. should be obtained.

Disclosure of Potential Conflict of Interest
Lately, various uninformed detractors and conspiracy theorists have asserted that I am a CIA agent or in some other way “controlled opposition” to the global medical freedom movement. My responses refuting these accusations has been provided previous substack essays. However, in the interest of full disclosure and to be clear, I am not now and have never been an agent, analyst, subcontractor, or in any other way employed by DARPA, CIA, DIA, NSA, or any other branches of the intelligence community. I have previously collaborated with Dr. Callahan during the West African Ebola outbreak, as well as the Zika outbreak, resulting in two publications entitled “Zika Virus: Medical Countermeasure Development Challenges” and “Zika Fetal Neuropathogenesis: Etiology of a Viral Syndrome”, for both of which I am senior author. I also once created and briefly operated a consulting company called “Galloway and Associates”, in which my business partner, Dr. Darryl Galloway (former senior administrator at the Defense Threat Reduction Agency (DTRA), Chem-Bio Defense (CB) division, otherwise known as the DTRA Chemical and Biological Technologies Directorate (DTRA CB)) was a retired CIA officer. Among other academic appointments, I have previously served as an Associate Professor of Surgery at the Armed Forces University of the Health Sciences (USUHS). Since my employment at DynPort Vaccine Company shortly after the anthrax attacks, I have long collaborated in various ways with 
1. DTRA CB the Joint Science and Technology Office for Chemical and Biological Defense (JSTO-CBD) under the Department of Defense Chemical and Biological Defense Program (CBDP), and the 
2. The United States Army Medical Research Institute of Infectious Diseases (USAMRIID). 
My understanding from first person communication early in 2022 with a colleague at DTRA CB is that the threat mitigation branch of DTRA (see here for details about DTRA and its history) has historically provided funding to the Wuhan Institute of Virology and continues to do so in the present.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Further information and interviews about my work in drug repurposing prior to the 2019 novel coronavirus outbreak, entitled “Repurposing Licensed Drugs for Use Against the Zika Virus” can be found here. My many publications and patentsinvolving mRNA, DNA, cationic liposome technology development, development of the use of pulsed electrical fields to deliver polynucleotides to skin and other tissues, and other research relating to polynucleotide delivery can be found here  [Impressive.  93 items.  –FNC] .
My history of leadership, collaboration, achievements, knowledge, stills[skills?], abilities and overall productivity in both vaccine and repurposed drug development areas, particularly while serving US Government at the interface of industry, academia, HHS, and DoD made me a logical person for Dr. Callahan to contact.
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Returning to the Minority report…

